
 

  

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 12th May 2025 

 

 
Whole School 
information 
 
 
 

 
Headteachers Award – this will be presented in Fridays assembly to recognise 
exemplary contributions to our school values and ethos. This week’s Headteacher 
Award will be given to Leo SW in Class 6M. Parents/carers are invited to our 
celebration assembly on Friday 16th May. Please arrive from 2.05pm for a 2.10pm 
start. 
 
A reminder that outside Awards and Class Recognition Awards will now be 
celebrated every Monday morning in class assemblies. Please ask the children to 
bring in their outside awards on a Monday and not a Friday. 

Lunch menu – week 1 

Community garden rota – Week 1 

Monday - Year 6 SATS begin. Good luck to all of our Year 6 pupils. 

There are no music lessons or Rocksteady practice this week due to SATS. 

 
 
 

 
SEND 
 

 

Year 5 pupils who wish to take part in the 11 Plus in Autumn 2025 have the 
opportunity to apply for specific access arrangements if their child has SEND needs. 
The arrangements they can offer are for children to sit in smaller rooms, have extra 
time, breaks for medical reasons and coloured paper. 

Parents should follow the instructions given by the Local Authority for this, if they 
wish for their child to be considered. Parents will need to provide reports from 
professionals, which state the area of need and can also submit their child's support 
plans from school. 

The school may then be contacted to give further evidence. It is then the decision of 
the Local Authority to decide whether to grant these or not. 

If you would like any further information or support with this, please feel free to 
contact myself directly at senco@brackenwood-junior.wirral.sch.uk 
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BFG  
 

 
The BFG are always looking for parent volunteers to join their amazing team. If you 
are interested or for further information, please email 
brackenwoodjuniorbfg@gmail.com 
 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 5th May 2025 
3B – 95%               3W – 90.28% 
 
No updates for Y3 this week. 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 16th May. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 
2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
3B 
Amirah 
Penny 
Isla-Rose 
 
 
3W 
Skylar 
Samuel 
Beth 
 
 
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 5th May 2025 
4K – 89.81%               4T – 98.61% 
 

Well done to all of the children who participated in the Dodgeball competition this 
week, They all played so well and showed great team spirit. We are proud of them 
all. 

No messages for Year 4 this week. Have a great weekend. 

Mrs Kavanagh and Miss Thomas 

 

Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 16th May. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 
2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  

4K 
Alice 
Adam 
Amaia 
 
 
4T 
Isla P 
Aiden 
Jack C 
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Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 5th May 2025 
5W – 95%               5WO – 95.98% 

At the end of June, we are going to Speke Hall for the day and are having a 
wonderful day of Maths and Science at Wirral Grammar School for Girls. Information 
regarding the trip to Wirral Grammar School for Girls has been sent separately via 
Arbor this afternoon. 

 

Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 16th May. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 
2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  

5W 
Violet 
Phoebe 
Antonia 
 
 
5WO 
Nancy 
Haydn 
Rosie 
 
 
 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 5th May 2025 
6LB – 95.35%               6M – 97.37% 

As you are aware, it is KS2 SATS assessment week next week from Monday 12th 
May until Thursday 15th May. We are extremely proud of all of the children's hard 
work and effort levels throughout the year and we feel that they are ready to show 
off their learning and knowledge. Throughout the week, they will be with familiar 
adults and we will all be reassuring them and keeping them calm so that they 
complete them in their stride. The way that the SATS tests are structured in school 
worked highly effectively last year and all of the children commented positively 
about them so we are very hopeful for the same this year. We hope the children 
enjoyed reading the letter that was sent home: they have done themselves, you and 
us proud! Also, a reminder for children to have a big breakfast and to bring a 
snack/buy toast or fruit at break time so that their brain's are well fuelled.  

The Year 6 Team want to say a huge good luck to all the Year 6 children taking their 
SATS this week. Once SATS are finished on Thursday afternoon, the children will be 
given their leavers hoodies and will be having games on the field to celebrate as a 
well done for all of their hard work. Children can wear their leavers hoodies from 
Thursday afternoon, however, due to health and safety with the toggles on the 
hoodies, these need to be taken off during PE Lessons.  

On Friday morning, children will be watching The Boy in the Striped Pyjamas as well 
as having another tasty treat.  

Warm wishes, 

The Year 6 Team 

 



Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 16th May. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 
2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  

 

6LB 
Sophia L 
Ebon T 
Luca DL 
 
 
6M 
Sienna 
Leo 
Luca W 
 
 
 

 


